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Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

After School Club 

Dear Parents,  

This year we are working with Premier Education to support our PE lessons. We are also going to be 

offering an After School Club on a Tuesday from 3pm-4pm, which will be delivered by Premier.  

We are pleased to announce this is a FREE after school Multi-Sports Club and it will be starting on 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 to Tuesday 6th February 2024. This term it will be offered to Reception 

children. There are only 20 spaces available, and it is on a first come, first served basis.  

Term 3 Premier After School Club 

Each week children will have the opportunity to practice a range of different sports and activities. 

To see our website please visit premier-education.com. All bookings must be made in advance please do 

not turn up on the day without a booking. You will need to ensure your child is collected promptly at 4pm, 

as we reserve the right to charge a fee of £5 for every 15 minutes thereafter. If you have any queries, 

then please do not hesitate to contact us on 07476 032239 or email jcahill@premier-education.com. 

Please make your booking via the link below: 

After School Multi-Sports Club – Premier Education (premier-education.com) 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Webb and Team Premier 
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